
March 18, 2021 
 
RE: In support of SB 212 
 
Chairman Hilderbrand and Senate Public Health and Welfare Committee Members - 
 
Our children are already required to take too many vaccinations in order to receive 
public education, including education online from accredited programs such as 
Connections Academy. Our children do NOT need to be forced to take the HPV 
vaccine, because in many other countries, it has later made those whom received it 
infertile!  These children also do NOT need to be forced to take ANY of the COVID-19 
vaccines, as they are only in their first stages of trial reviews; if we’re being honest, 
everyone who’s receiving these vaccinations are glorified guinea pigs because the 
research and actual results of their affects won’t be known for years to come, and who 
wants their child to be forced to be a human guinea pig?!?  
 
PLEASE do the right thing, for our children, this generation, and the the leaders of 
tomorrow by voting in support of SB 212 so there is no more additional required 
vaccinations!  
 
Thank you!  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Starla Burnum  
Concerned parent and citizen of  
Grant County Kansas 
 


